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18 April 2018 
 
 
To all interested parties: 
 
The Department of Energy (DOE) will hold the “E-Power Mo, Communicating Efficiency 
Across Energy Sector” on April 24, 2018 at Hotel Supreme Convention Plaza, Baguio 
City. This event will be undertaken in cooperation with the Presidential Communications 
Operations Office (PCOO), the Philippine Information Agency (PIA) and the US Agency 
for International Development’s (USAID) Building Low Emission Alternatives to Develop 
Economic Resilience and Sustainability (B-LEADERS) Project.  
 
This activity aims to highlight and promote the importance of energy efficiency in all 
sectors and to make energy efficiency a way of life for every Filipino.  
 
We would like to invite you to this one-day event. The morning plenary shall contain 
topics like, Machine Learning: Going Beyond the Hype and Making it Work for Earth 
Science, Vanadium Flow Battery for Ancillary, Energy Efficiency Situation of the 
Philippines, and Success Story: Energy Management System/ISO 50001. 
 
In the afternoon, Breakout Session 4 shall tackle several important topics such as: 
Consumer Empowerment; Public Consultation on Direct Connection Guidelines; Public 
Consultation on Causer Pays Mechanism; and Information Education and 
Communication Campaign on ER 1-94: Benefits of Host Community. Registration for this 
conference is free 
  
For confirmation, kindly fill-up the attached registration form and submit through fax nos.  
840-22-43/840-22-14 or email at getaladojun@gmail.com, rsumulong2016@gmail.com  
and jvrbitoon23@gmail.com on or before April 22, 2018.  For inquiries and other 
matters, please get in touch with Ms. Rose V. Sumulong or Mr. Victorino Getalado, 
Jr. at telephone numbers (02) 840-2243, (02) 479-2900 local nos. 201, 214 and 275 and 
Mr. Jorge Vincent R. Bitoon at telephone numbers (02) 840-2214 or (02) 479-2900 
local nos. 209, 346 and 242. You may also send your queries to the email addresses 
mentioned above.   
 
We look forward to your attendance and active participation in the conduct of the said 
event. Attached is the program of the activity for your reference.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
FELIX WILLIAM B. FUENTEBELLA 
Undersecretary 
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